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 Brother Knights: 
 
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! I hope this finds you doing well and 
looking forward to the New Year. We had a very busy 2015 and 2016 is 
looking to be just as much fun.  
 
As a council, we have been instrumental in raising right around $40,000.00  
for our churches and other charitable organizations. We have 4 new members 
and we are seeing more use of our hall, both upstairs and downstairs. Current 
and former Council members are serving as District Deputies  (Pat Carr, Tom 
Day and Greg Marquart), State Chairmen (Mike Jarrett and Cliff Miller) and 
supporting Diocesan Vocations (Ed Columbus).  Without ALL of our hard work 
none of this would be possible. 
 
Now for 2016. In January, we start off with Playoff bound Chiefs watch party 
January 3rd and 10th. We follow that with a First Degree on January 14th at 
630 p.m. Then it gets busy....February sees a Mouse Race and Super Bowl 
party and of course our Lenten Fish Fries. That's just the first 60 days! I hope 
you can again find the time to join us either at the event as a participant or a 
volunteer...in either case, I look forward to seeing you!  And of course, every 
second Friday of the month, there is a card party for Council members and 
their families.  Come join the fun and bring your favorite game.    

 
Yours in Christ, 

 
Grand Knight 4962 

Mike Sweetland 
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St. Theresa 
“The Little Flower” 

Auxiliary             
 

 
 

Noda Scherer 
President 

                            
Dear Ladies: 

 

Happy New Year!  I hope everyone had a joyful Christmas 

with family and fiends.   It's now time to get back into the 

swing of things.  Our January Meeting is Thursday the 

14th.  Please bring your $10.00 dues with you.  Make 

checks payable to the Auxiliary. 

 

The Council will be holding their Chili and Mouse Race 

Dinner on February 6
th

.   We are asked to bring desserts. 

Also Lent will start early in February.  The first Fish Fry will 

be February 12
th

.   Ladies, get out your baking utensils.  We 

will need bake goods for 6 weeks of lent. 

I hope everyone has had a nice rest because we will be 

very busy for the month of February. 

 

As always we are helping Knights 

help others, 

                                             

                                              
 
 

 
 
 

Come join the party this Sunday for the 
Kansas City Chief’s watch party.  Beer / 
Soda will be provided by the Council with a 
donation of snacks or money. 
 
Doors open this Sunday at 02:30 p.m. for 
the 3:25 p.m. game.  The Play-off game will 
be determined later with doors opening an 
hour before game time.   
 

  

 

Friday 

Game 

Night 
 

Second Friday of the Month at 7:00 p.m. 

in the lower hall.  All are welcome.  

Bring a snack to share. 

 
 

Chiefs 
Watch Party 

Fellow Knights 
 
Each year the local Knights of 
Columbus Councils have made a 
combined effort to support both 
financially and with man power, the 
Diocesan 5th grade Vocations 
Awareness Program at Archbishop 
O'Hara High School.  This year the 
Knights are again being ask to help 
in this worthwhile project. 
  

The date is February 24th  & 25th , 
2016. 

 

 
 

CHILI DINNER / LIVE MOUSE RACES 
  
Knights of Columbus Council $4962 , located at 
5101 Blue Ridge Cut-off,  will have and all you can 
eat Chili Dinner in conjunction with the always fun 
Live Mice Races on Saturday February 6th. Doors 
open at 5:00 P.M. Dinner served from 5:00 P.M to 
7:00 P.M, with live mouse race from 6:00 P.M to 
8:00 P.M. Cost is $10.00 for adults, $8.00 for 
Seniors 65 and over, children 12 and under $5.00. 
One drink and one desert with price of admission. 
All net proceeds go to Council #4962 many 
charities. Any question, please call Ed Columbus 
@ 358-8831. 
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Happy January 

Birthday 

Knights and 

Ladies 

Terry Abella/08, David Arciga/04, Patrick 
Arisman/30, Sean Arisman/10, David Bancroft/31, 
Thomas Blosser/32,  Patrick Brown/19, Jack 
Deuschile/26, Rev. Michael Diochi/01. Emmet 
Haugh/23, John Henik/26, Harry Hernandez/14, 
Michael Heydon/10, Michael Jones/02, Joe 
Lasala/29, Loris Latz/18, Bernie Lillig/24, Shaun 
McGraw/27, Leo O’Brian/19, Bill Orrick, Sr./03, 
Thomas Peacher/22, Virginia Reyes/06 , Chris St. 
Germain/22, Lawrence Tholl/24, Glen Tomlinson, 
Sr./26, Steve Traxler/21, John Tuccillo/18, Paul 
Weess/04 , Robert Wilson/10, Peter Zegers/21 

Membership Anniversary 

Recognition 

Joined in January 
John  Blosser/84, Thomas Blosser/84, Joe 

Bonello/11, Manny Cano/88, Ed Columbus/84, 

Jerry Fahlstrom/61, Nathan Galate/91, 

Richard Gross/11, Steven Hendrix/91, John 

Henik/84, Vernon Hudspeth/91, Michael 

Jones/04, Pat Lynch/11, Jack McBratney/84, 

John Neger/64, Christopher Pichter/99, Rev. 

Steven Rogers/07, Thomas Strahan/78, 

Michael Sweetland/07, Lawrence Tholl/62, 

Bill Umstead/06 

Good of the Order 

Rita McBratney 
Chris St. Germain 
Connie Wolfgeher 

 

 Please notify Bernie Lillig of any 
additions  

or deletions 
 

 

 

Brother Knights & Ladies 
  

On February 6th, Council #4962 will be 
having an all you can eat Chili Dinner 
with live Mouse Races. This is and 
expensive undertaking. In an attempt to 
defray the cost we will be selling 
ownerships to races and the naming 
right to each mouse.  Cost to own a race 
is $50.00 to own a mouse and to name 
the same mouse will be $10.00. 
  
If you want to purchase a race or a 
mouse, please please call Ed Columbus 
@ 358-8831. 
 

Thanks 
 



                 

 
 
 

 
 

Knights of Columbus 
Pope Pius XII Council 4962 
5101 Blue Ridge Cutoff 
Kansas City, Mo.  64133 

 

C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For January 

Date     Event 
 
01     Happy New Year 
03     Chiefs Watch Party 
07     Officer’s Meeting 
08     Game Night 
10     Chiefs Watch Party 
14     First Degree / General Council Meeting 
22     Newsletter Deadline 
 


